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Riverview Health Plans Groundbreaking for New Outpatient 
Care Center in Westfield

Riverview Health will host a groundbreaking for its new 105,000 square-foot outpatient care 
center at the northeast corner of US 31 and State Road 32. 

“This new facility—which will serve as a “hospital of the future”—is scheduled to be completed 
by the fall of 2017, and will enable Riverview Health to provide convenient access to 
high-quality outpatient and physician services to the Westfield community and surrounding 
areas,” said Larry Christman, COO of Riverview Health. 

A short ceremony will be held at 8 am on Tuesday, March 8, at the property south of Westfield 
Intermediate School and to the west of Shamrock Boulevard. This will be followed by a photo 
opportunity for the media. 

About Riverview Health
Riverview Health is comprised of a full-service, 156-bed hospital and 25 primary, immediate 
and specialty care facilities located throughout Hamilton and Tipton counties. Together, we 
provide comprehensive healthcare services in 35 medical specialties—and have frequently 
been recognized for our clinical and service excellence. For more information, visit riverview.org.
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